
Wikileaks is about to confirm the story 

that The Common Sense Show told four 

years ago, in that Ambassador Stevens 

was set up to die because his stories of 

gun-running, child trafficking and drug-

running on behalf of the CIA (Central 

Intelligence Agency) was to promote 

regime change in Libya -- using terrorists 

funded by these illegal activities. This 

fact was leaking out and it was only a 

couple of months before the re-election 

of Barack Obama in 2012.  
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Ambassador Stevens had to be silenced. 

And Petraeus had to be put in a place 

where he wouldn’t be forced to testify 

before Congress, because he could not 

afford to take the fifth before Congress. 

At the same time, Hillary Clinton was 

broadcasting Stevens’ whereabouts and 

refusing to provide the extra protection 

that Stevens was so desperately 

requesting. Being that Stevens was the 

CIA contact for activities in Libya; the 

Director of the CIA, David Petraeus, 

would have known about the activities 

of Chris Stevens.  

 



To protect Obama’s 2012 re-election, 

both Stevens and Petraeus had to be 

gone. There were those in the Intel 

Community that knew what was going-

on and vowed to never let Clinton 

become President. These same people 

are working behind the scenes for the 

Recount Effort. 

 

 

 

Wikileaks reports: 

This is to inform you that Wikileaks will 

soon be releasing Clinton emails which 

will demonstrate the following: 



 



 

It is clear that Putin would be a fool to 

allow Clinton and her gang of thugs to 

continue with their plan. No wonder 

Clinton tries to blame the Russians for 

everything, she is the main culprit of a 

world being brought to the precipice of 

World War. 

Aaron Klein, the Breitbart Bureau Chief 

for Jerusalem revealed, in a Breitbart 

publication dated March 1, 2016, that 

“the email from April 10th, 2011, the 

State Department employee, Timmy 

Davis, forwarded an email to the server 

by Clinton’s aide, Huma Abedin.” Please 

note that the time of this revelation, 



Huma Abedin, was not yet a household 

name. That series of emails would 

eventually result in catastrophic 

consequences for Ambassador Stevens. 
 


